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New England Institute of Technology Teams Up with Hasbro Childrenís Hospital  
 

       September is Childhood Cancer Awareness Month 
 
East Greenwich, RI – Dr. Douglas H. Sherman, Senior Vice President and Provost at New 
England Institute of Technology (NEIT), is pleased to announce that students in the university’s  
Video Game Design and Development degree program have collaborated with patients at 
Hasbro Children’s Hospital 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.IzzyFoundation.TurnipKnight
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